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St Catherine’s Newsletter – Family Services

To the Congregation & E-letter Readers

This brief email is just to reassure everyone that, following Colin’s 
departure, the Family Services are continuing as usual at St 
Catherine’s and we look forward to seeing as many of you as can 
make it at the usual time of 9.30am on the first Sunday of each 
month. 

The next Family Service on 7th December will mark the beginning 
of Advent with the youngsters making their own Advent Crowns.

The Christmas Eve Crib Service at 4.00pm will be the customary 
magical and musical occasion, led by the young people of 
Cocking. An email will go out shortly with more details.

If any of you have any questions or wish to get in contact, please 
do! 

Our best wishes to you all,

The Family Services Team   


